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Ordinary Meeting held on Tuesday, 23 January 2018 at 7pm
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Welcome and Apologies 
Louise welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for attending. 
Approval of Last Minute

The Minutes of the previous Meeting held in November 2017 were approved by Jacqui Williamson and seconded by Jill MacDiarmid.
Matters Arising from Previous Meeting
The only matter arising from the previous Meeting was regarding the Ebhern Ceilidh which is to be held on the 21st March 2018.  Louise confirmed that everything was in hand and volunteers to help out on the night were Louise, Frances, Julie, Gloria, Pam and Lesley.  
Items for Discussion
The only item on the Agenda was the discussion of the Questionnaire which had been given out to all parents to complete.  

The replies to all the questions had all been put into graph form.  There was in-depth discussion regarding all responses.  Mr Mohamed was keen to hear the committee’s thoughts and suggestions of how areas could be improved.  Mr Mohamed confirmed that the questionnaire would be sent out again later in the year and would be interested to see if there was any changes in responses.
Date of next meeting

13 March 2018 at 7pm.
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